
Year 3 

Visit by Clive Pig                                                    
Chudleigh CE VC Community Primary School 

Tel:  01626 852147 

Email: admin@chudleigh.devon.sch.uk 
  

18th September 2018 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

As part of our topic on ‘How do we find out about people in the past’ we have been able 

to arrange a visit from the storyteller Clive Pig.   

 

Clive will spend the whole day with us on Thursday September 27th and will introduce 

the children to the ‘people in the past’ through a variety of drama workshops and music.  

 

We believe this to be a very exciting opportunity and a powerful stimulus for the 

children in their learning. To help us cover the cost of this event, we are asking for a 

voluntary contribution of £4.00 per child.   

 

Payment of voluntary contributions should be made through the School Gateway on-line 

payment system.  

 

Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough contributions we will have to cancel this 

event. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Bryony Bushell, Simon McGlynn and Year 3 Team 

 


